ADOLESCENT PARENT LETTER

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your child(ren) will be turning 18 soon. With this milestone birthday, there will be major changes including how they seek and receive healthcare.  To help you and your family navigate these changes, we wanted to provide some information about what to expect. 
Due to federal HIPAA regulations, once a child turns 18, we will not be able to discuss any healthcare information without your child’s consent. This applies even if they are away at college. If you need access to your child’s records, they must consent in writing granting us permission to provide access. They will be asked to complete a new registration and authorization form. If they don’t grant consent, we will not be able to speak with you regarding their care. 
If you are the policy holder on the insurance, a copy of the billing statement will continue to be sent to you. If you are not the policy holder, it will be sent to them at the address provided. Please talk with your young adult about the importance of sharing this information with you when it arrives. 
We encourage you to speak with your child about what it means to be responsible for their healthcare and understand how difficult and frustrating it can be transitioning into adulthood as a parent. Please feel free to discuss any concerns that you have with our office staff, and we will be happy to assist in any way we can. 
						Sincerely,
						Hanover Pediatric Associates
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